
 

 
March 13, 2024 

 
Bassett Creek Watershed Management Commission 
P.O. Box 270825 
Golden Valley, MN 55427 
 
SUBJECT: Plymouth Creek Bank Stabilization Project 
   
 
Dear Ms. Jester, 
 
Enclosed/attached you will find a reimbursement request and payment documentation from the City of 
Plymouth totaling $25,099.00 to date for the design and construction of the Plymouth Creek Bank 
Stabilization Project.   
 
Per the “Agreement for use of Bassett Creek Watershed Management Commission Channel 
Maintenance Funds” between the City of Plymouth and the Bassett Creek Watershed Management 
Commission, the City is requesting reimbursement of $25,099.00 for this project.  
 
The City is grateful for the partnership with the Bassett Creek Watershed Management Commission on 
water quality improvements and protections. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ben Scharenbroich 
Water Resources Supervisor 
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Bassett Creek Watershed Management Commission 

January 18, 2023 

Michael Thompson, P.E. 
Public Works Director 
City of Plymouth 
3400 Plymouth Boulevard 
Plymouth, MN 55447 

Re: Plymouth Creek Streambank Stabilization– Plymouth, MN 
BCWMC #2022-24 

Dear Mr. Thompson: 

We reviewed revised grading, drainage, and erosion control plans for the above referenced project. The 
proposed project is along Plymouth Creek southeast of the intersection of Quinwood Lane North and 24th 
Avenue North in Plymouth. The proposed project will be constructed using BCWMC channel maintenance 
funds and includes stabilizing 280 linear feet of Plymouth Creek. The proposed project does not create 
any new or fully reconstructed impervious surfaces. 

Modifications were made and comments were addressed in accordance with our December 22, 2022 
letter and January 9, 2022 email. We find the plans to be in conformance with the policies of the Bassett 
Creek Watershed Management Plan. The BCWMC approval expires two years from the date of this letter. 
If the project is not constructed within two years, an additional application and approval will be required. 

The plans we reviewed were dated January 10, 2023 (Sheets G-101, G-102, C-101, C-102, C-201, and C-
801 to C-804). If you have questions, please contact me at 952-832-2784 (jherbert@barr.com) or Gabby 
Campagnola at 952-842-3556 (gcampagnola@barr.com).  

 Sincerely, 

Jim Herbert, P.E. 
Barr Engineering Co. 
Engineers for the Bassett Creek Watershed Management Commission (BCWMC) 

c: Ben Scharenbroich, City of Plymouth 
Lucius Jonett, Midwest Wetland Improvements, LLC 

p:\mpls\23 mn\27\2327051\workfiles\plat reviews\2022\2022-24 plymouth creek streambank stabilization\2022-24 plymouth creek streambank stabilization_v2_approval.docx 
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